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Subject Comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

Dear Mr. Ivo Havinga,
 
First of all, let me express my sincere gratitude on behalf of the National Bank of the Kyrgyz Republic for 
involvement into the process of consideration of the SNA updated version.
 
Having considered the updated version of the first volume of “The System of National Accounts” (SNA) we 
had no remarks on its content.
 
Regarding the title due to significant changes we would suggest naming the updated version as “The 2008 
System of National Accounts”. The mentioning that the basis of the updated version of SNA is underlined 
with principles stated in SNA of 1993 might be indicated in the foreword to the new edition of SNA. 
 
In addition, I would like to note we sent you the original letter by fax (1-212-963-1374). 
 
Thank you for cooperation. 
 
Sincerely yours,
Nasiba IMARALIEVA 
Macroeconomic analysis and financial market analysis Division, Head
Economic Department
The National Bank of the Kyrgyz Republic
101, Umetaliev St.
Bishkek, 720040
The Kyrgyz Republic
Tel. +996 312 669052
Fax. +996 312 610730
e-mail: nimaralieva@nbkr.kg 
web-site: http://www.nbkr.kg 
 
*********************************
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER: This e-mail may contain confidential information, which is 
intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If you have received this communication in error, 
please delete the entire message. Any e-mail messages from the National Bank of the Kyrgyz Republic are 
sent in good faith, but shall not be binding nor construed as constituting any obligation on the part of the 
National Bank. This message is for information purposes only. It may not be secure or error-free. The 
National Bank of the Kyrgyz Republic does not accept legal responsibility for any consequences resulting 
from e-mail use.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
************************************
 


